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The Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopfd ! SS<ln o
Ministry of Justice 4

To: UNDP Ethiopia, Country Office '

Addis Ababa BRSO N

Subject: Activity report of 2012

As UNDP had allocated 791,550.00 birr for different capacity building programs of Ministry of Justice and
Regional Justice Bureaus in 2012 fiscal year, we are reporting the activity report as follows.

1/ Since the Ministry of Justice and Regional Justice Bureaus has budget deficits for capacity building training, by
using the allocated budget efficiently, the Ministry gave trainings in three rounds in the Ministry Hall, instead of
using luxurious Hotel, towards to the new Criminal Justice Policy for law enforcement organs such as police
members in regional and federal level and regional prosecutors and judges selected from all regional courts.

2/ The New criminal Justice Policy training was also addressed for 250 private lawyers who had Federal lawyer
license. The training was conducted in the Ministry of Justice hall with coffee/tea, bottled water twice a day for
two days training including buffet lunch.

3/ Besides, The UNDP budget had used for improvement of leadership skills for Federal Justice Sub City head
officers, main head office directors and the senior leaders in cooperation with Ethiopian Management Institute
for two rounds.

4 We have also used the budget for development of investigation skill and weighing of evidence for paolice force
members especially working in investigation department for about three rounds in the Ministry hall.

5. According to the action plan of 2012 we used the budget for foreign country travel expenses DSA for one
director, one ethics officer and two prosecutors to get experience sharing with African countries.

In general, almost all the above 5 activities were successful as the training evaluation shows and almost 99% of
the budget was used for the planned activities. The remaining birr is 2,868.51/two thousand eight hundred sixty
eight birr and 51/100 . nte and we would like to thank UNDP for the allocated previous budget for it improved our
human resource capacity skills. Here in after,’we are expecting to continue our best relation for 2013 budget

year.
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